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GENERAL SYNOD

The Archbishop of Canterbury's correspondence with
leaders of other Churches on the Ordination of Women

Introduction

Te At the July 1976 group of sessions of the
General Synod, the Archbishop of Canterbury answered
a Question from Canon Paul Welsby about the nature
of his contacts with other Church Leaders on the
Ordination of Women, following the General Synod's
debate on that subject in July 1975. 1In his Answer,
the Archbishop referred to various letters, which
were posted on a notice board for the convenience of
Synod members.

2. In order to make more readily available the
substance of the Archbishop's reply, the Question,
Answer and correspondence are reproduced here for
circulation to all Synod meambers.,

Church House, S W 1 W.D. Pattinson

26th July 1976 Secretary-General

Ceo (,6’()3 e ) N/



